
 
 

SANTA CRUZ LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

 
Project: 2018 Review of the Sphere of Influence for the City of Watsonville. This review 
proposes no changes to the Sphere of Influence that LAFCO approved in 2008. 
 
Location:  Approximately 643 acres in six areas adjacent to the City of Watsonville 
 
Review Period:  April 18, 2018 to May 29, 2018 
 
The Santa Cruz Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) has prepared an initial 
study pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act, and has concluded that there 
are no potential significant impacts associated with this project.  The Initial Study and 
Negative Declaration are available for public review at the LAFCO office; 701 Ocean 
Street, Room 318-D; Santa Cruz, CA 95060.  These documents are also available for 
review on the Notices page of LAFCO’s web site: www.santacruzlafco.org.   
 
Comments on the Negative Declaration should be submitted in writing to the LAFCO 
Executive Officer at the same address during the review period, which ends at 4:00 p.m. 
on May 29, 2018. 
      
    
/s/Patrick M. McCormick 
Executive Officer  
April 18, 2018 
 
 


